Thank you to MLA's Ambassadors! - News | Michigan Library Association

Thank you to all who served during 2022-2023 for a great year , and thank you to our new
ambassadors whose terms officially begin on July 1 and run through June 30, 2024. MLA's new
Ambassadors received notification of their workgroup and committee placement on June 1.

Ambassadors: if you have not done so already, please remember to sign the Code of Conduct
form online. You will need your individual login credentials to sign the form: Sign the Code of
Conduct . Watch
your email! You will receive workgroup and committee elist welcome messages and invitations
to your group's Google Drive in the coming weeks!
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